
Important change coming to Healthy Michigan Plan 

 

Starting in April 2018, some Healthy Michigan Plan members will have 
to get their health care coverage through a MI Marketplace Option 
health plan and will lose their Healthy Michigan Medicaid.    

 

If you have received a letter from MDHHS that looks like below, please 
call SCCMHA 989-797-3518 (Kim Hall) or 989-272-0242 (Janet Miller) 
and we will give you the information needed to help you keep your 
Healthy Michigan Medicaid plan.    

 

 


